Funding for the SAFE Coalition

The Van Buren County SAFE Coalition has a variety of funding sources, they include, but are not limited to:
· State and Federal Grants


Community Partnership from the Iowa Department of Public Health


Iowa Partnership for Success from the Iowa Department of Public Health

· Community Foundation Grants
Community Foundation of Van Buren County Grant

The Van Buren Foundation, Inc. Grant 
· Private Donations

· Member Donations

If you are interested in providing a donation to the SAFE Coalition please contact us at 319-293-6412 or via email at info@safecoalition.com
For more information on the funding for the SAFE Coalition please feel free to contact the coalition at 319-293-6412 or via email at info@safecoalition.com.

